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16.12.24

Dear Parents and Carers,

After six wonderful years as the Headteacher of Grewelthorpe CE Primary School, I will be moving on at the end of this week. Before I leave, I just wanted to take the opportunity to thank you. I have loved being a part of this incredible school community, it has been a truly rewarding experience.
It has been a privilege to work alongside such amazing children, dedicated families, and an amazing team of staff. Watching the children grow, learn, and achieve their potential has been a joy and a constant source of inspiration.
It has been a pleasure to get to know you. Your partnership, support, and commitment to your children’s education have made Grewelthorpe the special place that it is.
I am filled with gratitude for the opportunity to have shared this time with you and your children. I am also confident that the school will continue to flourish under the leadership of Mr Parkhouse who brings a wealth of experience and I have no doubt that Grewelthorpe and the Federation will go from strength to strength.
Thank you for your support over the years. It has been a pleasure and a privilege to be part of your journey, and I will carry with me countless fond memories of my time here. I wish you and your children every success and happiness in the future.

With heartfelt thanks and best wishes,

Pam Acheson
Headteacher

image1.png
GFNS Schools





